
               HAPPY NEW YEAR 

          Mexican Missions Inc 

    PO Box 293250  Kerrville TX  78029 

 

Ending of 2017 ****GRADUATION 

The Bible College students graduated in December and are eager to start their ministries.  We praise their 

dedication these past 3 years, moving ahead to join others in reaching people for Christ.                                                                                                                             

                                                                         

                                                                                                                                     

****CHRISTMAS 

With Mexico being as it is, the director in Mexico distributed 

the gifts and candy for me from his church in Reynosa.  The 

pastors who are able pick up theirs are boxed and ready to 

go; the director delivers the rest to the villages.  

 

We, together with David & Joyce White were able to distribute 1700 gifts and 2500 candy rolls; to Hector’s 

homeless shelter, to Ponce in Rio Bravo, then to our Reynosa churches, Cinco de Mayo, San Fernando, 

Mendez, Burgos, Vera Cruz, Zacatecas and others.  Thank you all for your donation to the children. 

**** OTHER NEWS 

We are assisting in fixing the apartment above the church to make it livable for the new pastor, Mimi Garcia 

and husband Angel.  It had never been finished from the previous pastor.  Added bathroom/shower; walls 

plastered, plumbing, electric, bought a washer and new stove. The others were inoperable. New glass for 

windows as they were all broken, then will add a few cabinets and last will be repairing the floors.  The church 



also needs repairs on the outside.  It will take several more weeks to get it all done, but God is good in 

providing the funds needed. 
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Bathroom/Shower/making it functional                                                              Bedrooms 

As you can see it’s a huge task.  So many things left undone or incomplete over the years.  Our commitment is 

repairing it a little at a time. 

This past year we were able to distribute 19,000 lbs. of rice; clothing & medical supplies and household items; 

we gave families financial support when needed; started building the church in Rio Bravo, distributed bibles 

and much more.  Ministering to those in need and sharing the Gospel of Christ.  

We appreciate your letters and support for the ongoing work in Mexico. 

I continue to travel to McAllen/Mission/Reynosa/Progresso, where-ever needed every month.  Checking in with 

pastors and our Mexico operations director to see what is being done and cared for with continuing support in 

all areas of our mission work.  We thank God for His continued provisions and pray God’s blessings to you in 

2018 and look forward to what He has instore for us this coming year. 

Working together in ministry, 

Phyllis Stone Martin & Lorene Stone   

Website: www.mexicanmissionsinc.org 


